
•	 The steel reinforcement works are ongoing this week. The last section you see being worked 
on will be the new hall area, kitchen area and various other rooms.

•	 We continue to form the upstand section in the steel to the perimeter. This will be where we 
place the panels for the outside walling once these works commence later in the project. 

•	 Shuttering and formwork around the perimeter will 
continue. We will strike the current shuttering that we 
have around the perimeter of the first concrete pour 
during the week, and move this down to the second 
section. 

•	 You will notice we drop back on the first section we 
concreted to complete the upstand section to take 
the timber panels later in the project.

•	 We intend to concrete the first section of the concrete 
raft on Monday 10th June. Keep an eye out for 
the concrete pump and concrete lorries working 
throughout the day. There will be two further visits to 
complete the raft. This is due to the size of the project 
- it is too big to concrete in one visit. 

•	 The large area you can see being excavated and 
stoned up will become the new hard play area, so 
gives you some idea of the size. Part of that area will 
be for our crane mat for our future cranage works and 
lifting of the timber panels.

•	 24hr CCTV surveillance is now covering the site. This is for 
extra security as the site will get busier and with more materials 
delivered and stored going forward. 

•	 As a reminder, please keep your eye on the WWM Resident 
Noticeboard at the front of the school. This will be updated 
regularly with site news and information.
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